
S . Mô  P  
Corner of Main & Summer Streets, Shrewsbury, Mass. 01545 Å Website: www.stmarysparish.org 

N EW PARISHIONERS : We are always happy to welcome new people into our 
parish family. Please contact the Pastoral Center to register or for more 
information. 
 
BAPTISMS: Baptisms at St. Mary are held on the first and third Sundays of the 
month at 12:30 PM. Parents may also schedule to have their child baptized during 
one of the Sunday Masses. A preparation session for parents preparing for the 
baptism of their first child is held on the second Monday of the month in the 
Pastoral Center. Call the Pastoral Center for more information. 
 
MARRIAGES: The policy for the Diocese of Worcester requires a period of one 
year preparation for the Sacrament of Marriage, which includes sessions with the 
parish priest and participation at either the precana conferences or the Engaged 
Encounter weekend. Contact one of the priests for arrangements. 
 
PASTORAL CARE: Arrangements for the reception of the Sacraments for 
homebound parishioners can be made by contacting the Pastoral Center. Please 
also notify the Pastoral Center when a parishioner is in the hospital or otherwise 
confined. Emergency sick calls at anytime. 

L ITURGICAL  SCHEDULE  
Mass 

Saturday Vigil: 4:30 pm. 

Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 am, 11:00 am 

 & 5:30 pm. 

Weekdays & Saturday: 8:30 am. 

Holy Days: 8:30 am., 12:00 pm. & 7:00 pm 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday: 3:30ð4:00 pm.; anytime by 

appointment 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Tuesday: 6:00ð9:00 pm, Church 

Friday: 9:00ð1:00 pm, Pastoral Ctr. Chapel 

 

PARISH STAFF 
Rev. Msgr. Michael F. Rose, Pastor 

Rev. Javier Julio, Parochial Vicar 

Philip E. Devine, Deacon 

Jeannie MacDonough, Principal 

Mark Smith, Coordinator of H. S. 

Religious Education & Youth Ministry 

Kathy Canfield, Gr. Kð8 Rel. Ed. Coord. 

Richard Vacca, Director of Liturgical Music 

Viola Jefferson, Parish Nurse 

Derek Mobilio, Seminarian Intern 
 

CONTACT  US 
Pastoral Center  508-845-6341 

School Office  508-842-1601 

Religious Ed. Office  508-925-7801 

Youth Ministry  508-925-7801 

Parish Health Ministry 508-925-7647 

Our Parish Mission 
St. Mary Parish is a diverse and welcoming 
Catholic community giving witness to Jesus 
Christ through love, worship, faith formation, 
and service. We fulfill our mission by living 
the Gospel through word, action, and 
evangelization within and beyond our 

community. 

Silvester Norohnaééé..508-925-4581 
Kelly Paulinaééééé..774-275-1911 
Sheila Seedéééééé.508-842-6326 
Robert Terryééééé...508-798-8734 
Sheryl Zaroznyééééé508-842-2159 
Susan Zybertééééé...508-842-7554 

Marilyn Blanchard  ééééé.508-845-1567 
Jean Campaniello  ééééé.508-842-8288 
Lynne Grden ééééé..508-363-3636 
Samer Hannoush  ééééé.508-615-2760 
Matthew Hastingsééééé...508-845-5012 
Adib Karam ééééé..774-253-9814 

P  C 

C   M 
Finance: Maria Lemieux                                                                             508-845-8732 
Respect Life: Kurt Brenner                                                               508-842-0322 
Seniors Jet Set: Evelyn Baroni                                                               508-845-3511 
Social Justice: Gina Kuruvilla                                                               508-925-7801 
Outreach: Maryanne Damico                                                               508-845-9674 
Stewardship: Kelly Paulina                                                               774-275-1911 



ST. MARYôS SHREWSBURY 

Date  Time  Intention  

Saturday, 
Dec. 5 

8:30 am 
 
4:30 pm 

ÀFrances Tomaiolo 
By the family 
ÀThe Levesque family 
By their nephew 

Sunday, 
Dec. 6 

7:30 am 
 
9:00 am 
 
11:00 am 
 
 
5:30 pm 

ÀTed Harney 
By the family 
ÀRobert F. Manna 
By Theresa Manna 
ÀChristopher Roy 
2nd Anniversary 
By the family 
ÀWilliam McLoughlin 
Months Mind 
By St. Mary School Faculty and 
Staff 

Monday,  
Dec. 7 

8:30 am 
 

 
 

Tuesday, 
Dec. 8 

8:30 am 
 
12:00 
 
7:00 

ÀOôLoughlin family 
By Joan 
ÀFred Phillips 
By the family 
ÀMadison and Megan Wolohan 
By the family 
 

Wednesday, 
Dec. 9 

8:30 am ÀJean and Vito Pandolfi 
By the family 

Thursday,  
Dec. 10 

8:30 am 
 

ÀTed Coghlin 
By the family 

Friday, 
Dec. 11 

8:30 am 
 

ÀDr. E. A. Thomas 
7th Anniversary by the family 

Saturday, 

Dec. 12 

8:30 am 

 
4:30 pm 

ÀFrancis Charamella 
By the family 
ÀVernon and Muriel Babigian 
By the family 
 

Sunday,  
Dec. 13 

7:30 am 
 
900 am 
 
 
 
11:00 am 
 
5:30 pm 
 

ÀRobert Ardiff 
By the family 
ÀMr. and Mrs. Edwin B. Coghlin, 
Sr., Edwin B. Coghlin, Jr., John 
Coghlin and Joan Coghlin 
By the family 
ÀDanielle Simas 
By the family 
ÀVincent and Mary Forde 
By Lara and Caitlin 

Viola; Dan; Carlin; Christine; Greg 
with anxieties and Phyllisôs safety; all 
those continuing to work hard to pre-
vent the spread of Covid 19; each and 

every essential worker and first responder along with all health 
care workers; improved communication and cooperation in a 
business setting; a special intention; Matt to have courage and 
strength; Tamir; CCK; quick recovery and healing for Ben under-
going surgery; healing for Ashby in ICU and Georgina with 
Covid; healing for Michael Fletcher undergoing surgery for can-
cer and health and safety for all. 
Continued prayers for: Marilyn after surgery; Elizabeth for less 
nausea after three of four chemo treatments; Saraôs throat and 
marital concerns may be resolved; Toni; Bea; Zina; Julie; Kyle; 
Clare; Margery; Elizabeth; Joseph; Matt; Sarah;  Lisa; Hannah; 
Dimitri; Dallas; Mike; MJM; Christine; Michael Fletcher; Char-
lie; Eugenia; Rick; Joseph; Elizabeth; Sherri; Darlene; Eddie; 
Maureen A.; Clare; Tim M.; Tim C.; Josh B.; Lynn G.; Sean; 
Adam; Sue and Steve; Connor; Larry ; Jacob; Wesley; Samantha; 
Jamal; Jayesh; Jessica; Eugenia; DM; and Jen and all group home 
residents.  
Thanksgiving for: Santinaôs generosity; all volunteers who 
worked with Andrea Castinetti; al those who participated in the 
Bishopôs Thanksgiving dinner; blessings for all frontline, essen-
tial and scientific researchers working to handle and end the pan-
demic; people to miss being with over the holiday; a good medi-
cal report for a woman; Riverside Community Care Centers and 
their work and community support; safe travel for a businessman; 
Pat's leadership; the completion of a radiation cancer regimen; 
everyone who participated differently in the Turkey Trot for the 
Memory benefitting Alzheimer's; EFT therapy; and all answered 
prayers.   
 
Prayer Line: Call or text Tracy at 508-450-0137 

Peter Pellegrino and Kenneth Brueggemann 

2021 CALENDARS 
New calendars for 2021 are available this 
weekend by the bulletins. We are most grate-
ful to Shannon Henry and Britton Funeral 
Home for making these calendars available to 
us each year. 

Congratulations to the families and 
the children who were baptized 
during the month of November: 
Lucy Bilodeau, Grace Hunt and 
Tristan Hunt. 

 

May they grow in the faith that we profess in Christ Jesus. 
 

Baptisms are celebrated on the first and third Sundays of the 
month at 12:30 pm.  Please call the pastoral center to make 
arrangements for your childôs baptism.  Parents who would like 
to have their first child baptized will be asked to participate in a 
Baptism Preparation session which are held on the second 
Monday of the month at 7:00 pm in the pastoral center. 

 



D  6, 2020 

Because of the pandemic, The Giving Tree will 
consist of only gift cards this year.  As usual, 
we will be supporting St. Anneôs and Catholic 
Charities Emergency Stabilization Program. St. 
Anneôs is requesting cards for food (any local 
supermarket)  and Catholic Charities would like 
gift cards from Walmart, Target and Kohlôs. If 

you choose to donate, please put your gift card in the wooden 
church on the altar or drop off at the Pastoral Center. Please put 
your gift card in an envelope and label it St. Anneôs or Cath-
olic Charities depending on the recipient. All gift cards should 
be returned no later than December 14. 
 Thank you. 
 

Any questions, please call Maryanne at 508-8459674 

FROM THE PASTORôS DESK 
 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
ADVENT is here. It is the Season of HOPE and EXPECTA-
TION. The Advent and Christmas seasons will look very dif-
ferent for all of us this year ï in our homes, in our parish, in 
our schools and workplaces. While we will certainly miss 
some of our seasonal traditions, let us strive to sustain the spir-
it of these seasons. While preparing for Christmas celebrations 
in our homes and with our families, may the hectic pace of life 
slow down a bit for us and open up some quiet space in our 
lives for thoughtful reflection and prayer. The parish website 
has some resources and suggestions for the Advent season. 
www.stmarysparish.org 
 
While we have great hope and expectation that the Covid-19 
vaccines will soon become available, it remains necessary for 
us to continue the protocols and guidelines that have been set 
in place for the parishes in the Diocese of Worcester and St. 
Maryôs. This is all the more important now as the number of 
cases rise at the same time the normally expected cold and flu 
season arrives. 
 
Here are a few important reminders for those who wish to at-
tend Mass in person: 

¶ Bishop McManus has suspended the obligation to attend 
Sunday Mass to February 21, 2021. 

¶ Older adults and those with underlying health conditions 
should continue to avoid public assemblies and remain at 
home. St. Maryôs will continue to record the Sunday Mass 
each week which can be viewed on Sunday at 8:00 am 
and 6:00 pm on Shrewsbury Cable Channel 28. The Sun-
day Mass will also be posted at 8:00 am on the St. Maryôs 
Facebook page @stmarysshrewsburyma and on the parish 
website www.stmarysparish.org. 

¶ Persons who are feeling sick or exhibiting any of the fol-
lowing symptoms should not attend Mass in person ï fe-
ver, cough, shortness of breath, chills, muscle pain, head-
ache, sore throat, or new loss of taste or smell. Persons 
who have potentially been exposed to someone with con-
firmed or suspected COVID-19 should not attend. 

¶ Persons who have been asked to self-isolate or quarantine 
by their doctor or a local public health official should not 
attend Mass. 

As we continue to celebrate Mass in person, on TV or virtually 
during this Advent season, let us pray together that the Lord 
will give us the graces we need to be his faithful disciples. 
 
May God bless us all. 
Msgr. Michael Rose 

SECOND SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
 
O God, whose word is comfort 
and whose promise is a new creation, 
prepare the way in the wilderness of our world. 
Open our eyes to the One who comes into our 
midst, 

           that by lives of holiness and service 
           we may hasten the coming of that day 
           and be found at peace when at last it dawns. 

SOLEMNITY OF THE  
IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 8 

 
In the midst of the Advent season we pause 
to celebrate the Blessed Virgin Mary and her 
Immaculate Conception. 
MASSES will be celebrated at 
8:00 am 
12:00 noon 
7:00 pm following the Novena to Our Lady 
Undoer of Knots 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION and 
NOVENA TO OUR LADY UNDOER OF 

KNOTS 
Eucharistic Adoration will take place on Tuesday, 
December 8 from 6:00 ï 7:00pm followed by Mass 
for the Immaculate Conception. 
The last evening for the Novena to Our Lady Undo-
er of Knots will take place on Tuesday, December 8 
at 6:45pm. Join us as we lift up the ñknotsò in our 
lives to Mary and pray that Godôs grace and mercy 
will untangle them. 

THANK-YOU ST. MARYôS FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 

Thank-you to Maria Lemieux (chair), Matt OôKeefe, Brian 
MacDonough, Kim Anderson and Michael Filiere for making 
available the Annual Parish Financial Report for the year 
which ended on August 31, 2020 as well as a report and up-
date on the Legacy of Hope. The reports in the November 
22nd bulletin and a summary of the explanation given at 
Masses that Sunday can now be found on the parish website 
(www.stmarysparish.org ) under ñAnnual Reportò. 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
 

We extend a warm welcome to the following people 
who joined St. Maryôs parish during the month of 
November:  

Paul and Kelly Fallacara Michael and Chloe Martinez 

Nicholas Sharwarko and 
Christina Caldarola 

Matthew and Adriana Vaccaro 
Nicholas and Matteo 
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Make Plans to Join Us for  
  Christmas at St. Maryôs 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your family to St. Mary�¶s for 
Christmas.  The parish continues to follow the protocols and guidelines 
from the State of MA for Places of Worship and from the Diocese of 
Worcester.   
 

There will be limited seating for all Masses and you 
must sign up ahead of time for the 3:00pm and 
5:00pm Vigil Masses.    To pre-register for the 3:00pm 

or 5:00pm Vigil Mass visit: https://www.stmarysparish.org/worship-schedule.   
 
 
If you require assistance pre-registering, please contact Kerry in the Pastoral Center at              
(508) 845-6341. 

Christmas Mass Times 

 
�&�K�U�L�V�W�P�D�V���(�Y�H��- ���7�K�X�U�V�G�D�\�����'�H�F�H�P�E�H�U�������� 
 
¶ 3:00PM in the Church ï Pre-registration REQUIRED 
¶ 5:00PM in the Church ï Pre-registration REQUIRED 
¶ 7:00PM in the Church 
¶ 9:00PM in the Church 

 
�&�K�U�L�V�W�P�D�V���'�D�\��- ���)�U�L�G�D�\�����'�H�F�H�P�E�H�U������ 

 
¶ 7:30AM in the Church 
¶ 9:00AM in the Church 
¶ 11:00AM in the Church 

 
 

Livestream and Recording Information: 
 
The 3:00PM Vigil Mass on Thursday, December 24th will be recorded and can be viewed on 

Christmas Day at 8:00AM on Shrewsbury Media Connection Channel 28 or 328. 

 

 

The 5:00PM Vigil Mass on Thursday, December 24th will be livestreamed and can be viewed 

on Facebook (@StMarysShrewsburyMA) and the Parish Website (stmarysparish.org/

massrecordings) 


